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Dear Families  

Re: Kings and Queens Day – Puffin Class  

This half term in History and Art we have been finding out about “Famous Queens” with a focus on 

Queen Elizabeth I, Queen Victoria and Queen Elizabeth II. 

As a finale to our learning, we would like to hold a “Kings and Queens Day” on the last day of term, 

Friday 23rd May. 

We would like children to come to school dressed as a King or Queen. During the day they will be 

creating a portrait of themselves as a member of Royalty, as part of our Art unit.  

We will also be creating a “Tea Party fit for a Queen” and we would like to invite parents to join us at 

2.15 p.m. for the tea party and a chance for the children to show you their learning throughout the 

half term. Due to the classroom size, we can only accommodate 2 people per child. We would love to 

see you there! 

To help us cater for numbers, please complete the Google form below no later than Friday 16th May. 

https://forms.gle/LeynvpaXBXzoCjeY8 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Collins 

https://forms.gle/LeynvpaXBXzoCjeY8

